ST GEORGE'S CATHOLIC CHURCH, WARMINSTER



31 BOREHAM ROAD, WARMINSTER, WILTSHIRE. BA12 9JP

Telephone: 01985 212329 Website: stgeorgeswarminster.co.uk

Email: warminster.stgeorge@cliftondiocese.com

Parish Priest: Fr Martin Queenan V.F.

Attached Priests: Fr Raymond Hayne 01985 850942

Fr Malcolm Ferrier 01985 211344

St George's Catholic Primary School, Woodcock Road, Warminster. BA12 9EZ - 01985 218284 St Augustine's Catholic College, Wingfield Road, Trowbridge. BA14 9EN - 01225 350001

Mass times for the week of 24th July 2022

23rd Saturday	Eve of Sunday	6.00pm	People of the Parish
24th Sunday	Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time	8.00am 10.00am	
25th Monday	Rosary St James	9.00am 9.30am	
26th Tuesday	Ss Joachim & Anne	9.30am	
27th Wednesday	Feria	9.30am	
28th Thursday	Adoration Feria	9.00am 10.00am	
29th Friday	St Martha, Mary & Lazarus	12.00pm	
30th Saturday	NO MORNING MASS Eve of Sunday	6.00pm	
Confessions: Saturday 5.15 - 5.45pm			

Offertory 17th July £ 268.68

<u>Sick and Housebound:</u> Please pray for: Lyndall Barbour, Lizzie Dickinson,, Pat Wilson, Charles & Dorothea Sultana de Maria, James & Lia Orde, Gloria O'Hanlon, Francoise Moody, Graham & Christine Zebedee, Cuqui Chambers, Mac Ballard, Edna Bodman, Sylvester Rozario, Martin Abbott, Philip Clark, Louis Lillywhite, Helena Engley & Maire Anne D'Alton.

ST GEORGE'S CENTENARY CELEBRATION

The 100th Anniversary
of the Opening and Dedication of our
church will be celebrated with an
11.00am Mass
on Sunday 14th August in our parish
church followed with the shared meal in
the hall and garden.

SUNDAY 14 AUGUST— CENTENARY CELEBRATION

(no other Mass on Saturday evening or Sunday morning)

See Notice Board in Narthex for suggestions for food items for sharing—meats, salads, accompaniments, desserts, cheeses, biscuits, refreshments

100 CLUB DRAW: Thank you to parishioners who have signed up to the 100 club. Do please drop your payments into Fr Martin, either cash or cheque, payable to St George's Parish. Or Bank Transfer BACS/EBP to account number 66287308—sort code 52-10-03. Name of Account CLIFTON WARMR

RICE CHALLENGE: Thank you for your generous response to last week's Rice Challenge. £400 was raised and the rice will be delivered to Borderlands on Monday."

SUMMER HOLIDAYS: As our schools take a break for the summer, we wish all teachers, staff and children a happy and restful time. Masses continue as usual during July and August, (except Saturday monings and Sunday 14 August—our Centenary Celebration Day). If you are taking a summer break, we wish you an enjoyable and refreshing vacation. If you are travelling in England and wish to know Mass times, go to www.catholicclocks.com '

<u>RIP</u> Nick Bosquet, late of Westbury Leigh